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19th May 2023
Welcome to the latest edition of our parent bulletin!

First off, we would like to begin by congratulating our Year 11 students for completing their first week of 
exams! This can be a stressful time for our students, but they have met the challenge head on and with good 
spirits. Remember to keep attending your booster sessions as per your timetables and if you need any extra 
support please ask! You’ve got this!

We would equally like to commend our Year 10’s on completing their first week of work experience; the 
feedback has been overwhelmingly positive! We look forward to hearing about their experiences when they 
return after half term.

Next week is our Year 7 Parents’ Evening. This is a great opportunity to speak with your child’s subject 
teachers and learn how they are progressing in their subjects. Meetings will be held virtually and links have 
been sent out via Class Charts. Make sure to get your appointments booked in and if you are yet to receive 
your link, please contact our student services team.

Take care and stay safe,

Team Trafalgar

Trafalgar       Newsletter

Mobile Phones in School
Please remember that students are not allowed 
to use their mobile phone in school for 
safeguarding reasons. Whilst we understand 
that students use their mobile phones to 
communicate safe arrival at school etc, please 
remind your child that on arrival to school, 
mobile phones should be turned off or on silent.

Key Dates                                                                 
15th May - 26th May - Year 10 Work Experience
Thursday 25th May - Year 7 Parents Evening (virtual)
29th May - 2nd June - Half Term
Friday 23rd June - Year 11 Leavers BBQ/Years 7-10 
finish at 2pm

Parents/Carers - We Need You! 

At Trafalgar School, we value your input 
and would be grateful for your feedback 
as we plan our priorities for the next 
academic year.

https://forms.gle/g7bYb2a35jBvLuqN6

Many thanks in advance #community 
#teamtrafalgar

https://forms.gle/g7bYb2a35jBvLuqN6


Art Department Update

This half term our Year 7s have been practicing their African Motif designs through mono printing during their 
tech rotation! 
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Communication with home 

At the end of 2021 we changed our primary way of communicating with 
parents from sending emails to using ‘Class Charts’- a brilliant software 
where you can receive instant messages, view your child’s attendance 
and behaviour in real time and check many more things such as home 
learning work.
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind anyone who has not yet signed up to Class Charts to 
please ensure they do so. Every parent will have their own login which links to their child’s account. If you 
need your child’s login code, please contact the school either by phone on 02392 693521 or by email to 
studentservices@trafalgarschool.org.uk

Please note that we send all our 
communications via this service. This 
includes letters about parents evenings, 
RAP meetings, Headteacher letters and 
trips. So make sure you have notifications 
turned on to stay up to date!

If you have any issues with signing up 
to Class Charts, please contact us via the 
same channels noted above.
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MFL Department Update 

As we approach the final stretch 
of the school year, we couldn’t be 
more thrilled to share the remarkable 
progress our students have made. 
The growth in their writing skills has 
been nothing short of extraordinary, 
and we are bursting with pride at their 
achievements. It’s a testament to their 
unwavering commitment to learning, 
and we couldn’t be prouder of their 
accomplishments. 

Now, let’s talk about the fun we’ve been having in the classroom! 
Our new buzzers have become an instant hit among the students. 
These interactive devices have added an extra spark to our learning 
sessions, making every lesson engaging and exciting. Our students’ 
faces light up with joy as they eagerly participate and showcase 
their knowledge.

  

And guess what? The excitement doesn’t 
end there! We are eagerly counting 
down the days to our upcoming 
international trips during activities 
week. We simply can’t wait to embark 
on these thrilling adventures, where 
they’ll have the opportunity to explore 
new cultures, broaden their horizons, 
and create unforgettable memories. 
The anticipation is palpable, and we 
encourage you to mark your calendars 
for our online meeting next Tuesday. 
We’ll be sharing all the essential details 
about the trips, ensuring that you don’t 
miss out on any important information.
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